
Intel Statement on the War in Ukraine 
Company suspends all shipments to customers in Russia and Belarus. 

• March 3, 2022 

  

Intel issued the following statement on the war in Ukraine: 

“Intel condemns the invasion of Ukraine by Russia and we have suspended all ship-
ments to customers in both Russia and Belarus. Our thoughts are with everyone who 
has been impacted by this war, including the people of Ukraine and the surrounding 
countries and all those around the world with family, friends and loved ones in the re-
gion. 

“We are working to support all of our employees through this difficult situation, espe-
cially those with close ties to this region. We have launched an employee donation and 
matching campaign through the Intel Foundation that has already raised over $1.2 mil-
lion for relief efforts, and we are proud of the work our teams in surrounding areas in-
cluding Poland, Germany and Romania are doing to aid refugees. We will continue to 
stand with the people of Ukraine and the global community in calling for an immediate 
end to this war and a swift return to peace.” 


